
10/8/19 

Good Evening Hapeville Parents and Guardians, 

Parent Conference Evening is Thursday, October 17 from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  The event is not 
mandatory but an option for working parents or parents who cannot come for a conference at 
3:30 pm on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, or Friday. 

You must sign up using the links below and there are two sign-up links to accommodate all of 
the teachers and the available time slots.  Again, you must use the links below to sign up. 

You will have an appointment of 10 (ten) minutes per teacher.  Choose 1 (one) time slot per 
teacher and you will meet with teachers individually.  You cannot see all of the teachers at one 
time as there will not be a group of teachers in one classroom.  Please do not choose the same 
time for all of the teachers and please choose the times that are easier for your schedule. 

  

4:00 to 5:30 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A4BADAF2FA5F94-101719 

5:40 to 7:00 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080A4BADAF2FA5F94-1017191 

  

As a reminder, tomorrow is the last day of school this week for our students.   Beta Club and 
National Honors Society applications are due tomorrow.  There are no afterschool activities 
including tutorial on Wednesday October 9 and please pick your students up by 4:00 pm.  
Students return in uniform on Tuesday October 15, 2019 at 8:30 am. 

Thanks for listening and have a great evening! 

Mrs. Bethea 
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